SAYVILLE SEPTA NEWS LETTER

Special Education Parent Teacher Association

March 2016

\bigcirc	
125	Spring is on its way as are many exciting
	events that SEPTA would like YOU to be a
	part of. For starters, join us on
	March 8, 2016
	at 7:30pm
	High School Student Lounge
0	Come and hear Dr. Thomas Rosati, A.T.P
	talk about the latest in Assistive
	Technology for your child.
	Also mark your calendars April 12th
	will be our last meeting for the school year.
	May 19th will be our End of Year dinner,
	time and venue TBA.
0	Any questions/comments send along to
	Sayville SEPTA@gmail.com.

SEPTA KUDOS AWARD

Congratulations to our nominee!

Jeff Morris

Keep the kudos coming and nominate someone in our school community for positively influencing our students. Please send an email with your nomination to Erin Hynes at

septakudos 1@gmail.com. Be sure to include the person's name, school, and a few sentences explaining why you are nominating this individual.

Please nominate today!

Kudos 4 Kids

Congrats to our first nominee!

Kyle Messina, Sunrise Drive 3rd grader

Keep the kudos for kids coming! Nominate a student that encourages and supports our children with special needs. Families and staff members can send nominations to septakudos1@gmail.com with the student's name, building and reason why they are being nominated.



Extra, Extra, Read All About It!

Did You Know...March 21st marks the 11th anniversary of World Down Syndrome Day. For 2016, the focus is "My Friends, My Community," The benefits of inclusive environments for today's children and tomorrow's adults. Once again, to help support and create awareness, wear those mismatched socks on 3/21! For more info please check out worlddownsyndromeday.org

SEPTA Member Scholarships...Is your child graduating, has an IEP and planning on attending vocational school or college? Did you know SEPTA awards scholarships? Please go to the Sayville High School webpage, click Guidance Department, click 2016 Community Scholarships, and scroll down to Special Education PTA. Complete and submit the application to Guidance by March 16th. Good Luck!

Special Educator of the Year...SEPTA is now accepting nominations for the 2015/2016 Special Educator of the Year award! Send in your nomination for an outstanding special educator or speech therapist, including their name, building and reason why you are nominating this person to Kim at SayvilleSEPTA@gmail.com